From: Ellen Riotto < ellen@southpark.la > Date: Monday, October 9, 2017 at 1:55 PM

To: "Scott P. Rynders" < srynders@lightstonegroup.com>

Cc: Josh Kreger <josh@southpark.la>, Robin Bieker <robin@biekerco.com>, Daniel Taban

<daniel@jadeent.com>

Subject: SPBID transit studies follow up

Hi Scott,

Thanks so much for attending the stakeholder meeting we held last week. It was great to finally get folks around the table and present these projects. As promised, here is a link to the materials we presented on Thursday, as well as the two presentations that dive into each of the individual projects in more detail.

As we discussed in the meeting, the more contributors we can sign on as funders of the studies, the stronger the coalition is. SPBID is prepared to contribute \$5000, and we're hoping individual developers (and hopefully neighboring BIDs) can match. Let us know how you'd like to proceed.

Thank you again, and please don't hesitate to reach out with any guestions.

Best.

Ellen

Ellen Riotto Executive Director



South Park Business Improvement District 1100 S Flower St, Suite #3400, Los Angeles, CA 90015 ellen@southpark.la | o. 213 663 1112 | c. 401 439 8147 southpark.la | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram

24/7 DISPATCH: 866-560-9346

Disclaimer: For important information about this email, please visit Legal Disclaimer